

Tel: 01628 622477 Email: office@alwyn.org.uk Head of School: Miss K Grierson

Dear Parents/Carers,

On behalf of the Governing Body of Alwyn Infant School, I would like to welcome you and your child/ren to the school.

The Governors work closely with the staff, parents and children of your school in a number of ways, using our experience from various backgrounds. We are there to make sure that the school's performance is evaluated and continually improves, to ensure the school's vision, ethos and strategic direction are all upheld and to help in overseeing the financial performance of the school and making sure its money is well spent. Most of all, we are there because we care for our school and want it to succeed.

The Governors are extremely proud of the school and value the importance of home/school links. We are often in and around the school; helping out at open evenings, school performances, fairs, Parent Council meetings and we would be happy to talk to you so please feel free to come and introduce yourself.

Your present Governing Body consists of;

Chair of Governors: Chandra Kunder

Staff Governors: Nick Hart (Executive Headteacher), Kelly Buxton (Courthouse)

Parent Governors: Natasha Lewis, Jane Cox, Siobhan Tarbuck, Eduard Woltjer

Co-Opted Governors: Richard Burdett, Paul Griffiths, Navroop Mehat

Local Authority Governors: Clive Baskerville

Clerk to the Governors: Vacancy

For more information on the governing body, what our role is within the school community and individual roles and responsibilities, please take a look at the Governors page on the school website http://www.alwyn.org.uk.

If you have any comments or questions about the school or the Governing Body, please contact us at governors@alwyn.org.uk.

Chandra Kunder
Chair of Governors